
April 19, 2022 
2nd Day of The April Term 
Maysville, MO  
 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District Commissioner, 
Chet Owen and Chief Deputy Clerk, Penny Gans. Absent County Clerk, Melissa Meek.   
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed those in attendance and led all in prayer.  The Pledge of 
Allegiance was then said by all in attendance.  
 
West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to approve today’s agenda and approve the 
minutes from April 5. East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  
 
Emergency Management Director, Harold Allison met with the Commission to give them an update on the 
siren placement around the County. Harold also inquired about Highway D being deleted from MODOT’s 
priority list of highways to have road work done. The Commission advised the Hwy was still on the priority 
list.  
 
County Clerk, Melissa Meek held a meeting for all Townships on April 13th and in attendance was 6 of the 9 
townships. Attorney Ivan Schraeder was very informative on township government and answered many 
questions from those in attendance. Also in attendance was Ben Aldrich of Murphy Tractor and Steve Neppl 
for Base1. Melissa tries to hold these meetings every year after the April Election to help new township 
board members and give the ones in office a refresher course in township law.  
 
Christy Humerickhouse and Ellie Blankenship of VEREGY (Formerly known as CTS) did a conference call with 
the Commission to give an update on the progress with Sunset and the Courthouse.  
April 26 will be a kick-off meeting with the Commission and the kick-off for the contractor’s will be April 27. 
Every Friday Christy will email County Clerk, Melissa Meek with updates.  
 
Sheriff Kasey Keesaman met with the Commission and gave them county and jail updates. 
 
Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission and discussed equipment needs and work they 
were doing around the County. Bill will get quotes on a heavier bucket and broom.  
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll and West District Commissioner, Kyle White attended a Region D 
Meetings last week and Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll attended a jail board meeting last week.  
 
Harold Allison will check with the Air Guard about mobile air for the nursing home during renovations. 
 
Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll wanted an update on fencing around the dumpster and generator.  
 
With no other business before the Commission, West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to 
adjourn until April 26, 2022. East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the second. 
All in favor. Motion carried.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


